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TO: ALL FEE-FOR-SERVICE PHYSICIANS BASED WITHIN EASTERN HEALTH 

AND WESTERN HEALTH FACILITIES 
 
RE: UPDATE ON PANDEMIC PHYSICIAN WORK DISRUPTION PROGRAM 2022 
 
The Department of Health and Community Services, in consultation with Western Health 
and Eastern Health, will be extending the end date of the Pandemic Physician Work 
Disruption Program 2022 to March 1, 2022 (was previously February 21, 2022). 
 
This extension is to align with ongoing efforts to resume operations within the respective 
Regional Health Authorities. In alignment with this extension the last day to submit 
applications to your respective Regional Health Authority’s Director of Medical Services 
will now be March 1, 2022. 
 
Please refer to MCP Newsletter 22-01 for the Policy and Application for this program: 
https://www.gov.nl.ca/hcs/files/PANDEMIC-PHYSICIAN-WORK-DISRUPTION-
PROGRAM-2022-1.pdf  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions relating to the content of this newsletter should be directed to Matthew 
Pinsent by email at matthewpinsent@gov.nl.ca   
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